
Hot tub - Wednesday, 20th March 2024

From Manager Kevin Karau:

I wanted to keep you updated on the issues  with the Hot Tub.   Known leaks 
have been repaired, and It was discovered another issue involved  which must 

be scheduled for leak detection and coordinated with 
the pool maintenance company.

Therefore the Hot Tub will not be functional for a  bit longer. We know this 
is frustrating for our Pine Lakes residents. Our Property Manager, Kevin Karau 

is monitoring the situation very closely and will advise me of the status of the Hot 
Tub and I will convey the message to you.

“Thank you for your patience and understanding.”

Gary Nicolini,HOAII President 
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